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Subject: (Direct Referral) A request from Ryan Brath, representing Fischer USA, Inc. seeking to
rezone a portion of the property at 3600 Pierce Blvd. from R-3 Limited General Residence District to I
-1 Restricted Industrial District. (PC-17)

Recommendation of the City Plan Commission on 5-11-17: That an ordinance be prepared and a
public hearing before the Common Council scheduled.

Fiscal Note: N/A
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